
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

THE BOROUGH OF BROXBOURNE COUNCIL (PINDAR, CHESHUNT COUNTRY WALK, OLD MILL & 

MEADOWS CAR PARKS) (REVOCATION) ORDER 2021  

 

The Borough of Broxbourne Council, in order to facilitate the termination of the agreement between 

Lee Valley Regional Park Authority and the Borough of Broxbourne Council, concerning management 

of the car parks detailed in this notice, is proposing to make the above Order. The Order will revoke 

all restrictions imposed by the Borough of Broxbourne Council (Pindar Car Park, Cheshunt, Cheshunt 

Country Walk Car Park, Cheshunt, Old Mill & Meadows, Broxbourne) (Parking Places Order) Order 

2018. 

The parking places affected are as follows: 

Pindar Car Park, Cheshunt 
Cheshunt Country walk, Cheshunt 
Old Mill & Meadows Car Park, Broxbourne 
 
The Council (acting under agency arrangements made with Hertfordshire County Council) having 

considered the duty imposed by Section 122 Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 are satisfied that it is 

necessary and expedient to make the Order for the purpose of facilitating the passage on the road or 

any other road of any class of traffic (including pedestrians) and for preserving or improving the 

amenities of the area through which the road turns.  

Consultation is being undertaken by the Borough Council with local and County Councillors 

representing the area, affected residents and businesses. The local Police, Ambulance, Fire and 

Rescue Service, Highway Authority and Hertfordshire County Council Passenger Transport Unit are 

also being consulted. 

 

 

 


